
 

Whyalla Town Primary School 

Week 8, 17th June 2020 

NEWSLETTER 

Awards 

We would like to acknowledge the recipients from our last  weeks 

School Awards. 

 

Confidence: Jack Holland 

Getting Along: Jack Leditschke 

Persistence: Lachlan Miller 

Excellence: Charlotte Hibbit-Butler 

Resilience: Wyatt Hale 

Organisation: Emika Hay 
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Diary Dates 

3rd July  Last day Term 2 

   2:15pm dismissal 

20th July  Term 3  

 

 

 

 

URGENT                                                            

IF YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE ATTENDING 

WHYALLA TOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL IN 2021 

CAN YOU PLEASE INFORM THE FRONT         

OFFICE TO ALLOW FOR ENROLMENT          

NUMBERS FOR NEXT YEAR.  

FAMILIES WITH SIBLINGS WHO ARE DUE TO 

START SCHOOL NEXT YEAR AND HAVE 

NOT SUBMITTED AN ENROLMENT         

FORM :THIS NEEDS TO BE DONE AS A                          

MATTER OF URGENCY. 

THANK YOU. 

We would like to thank families for their              

continued co-operation and support  this term 

while adhering to the COVID 19 restrictions we 

have implemented under departmental                   

guidelines.  

This week we have received a COVID-19 Update

-Step 3 which will lift a range of restrictions. More 

detailed information will be in next weeks     

newsletter. 



Term 2 Week 8 

Morning McKai Berens, Connor Jacobs, 
Joshua Clapp 

Afternoon Aiden Ewbank, Maxx Elvin, 
Aaleigha Cooper 

Road Crossing Roster 

Morning : 8:30am -8:50am  

Afternoon: 3:10pm-3:30pm 

Uniforms 

Due to volunteers not being allowed onsite,       

uniform shop purchases can now be made by 

paying by card at the Front Office or over the 

phone in advance. The uniforms can then be     

collected from the Front Office  Monday and 

Thursday afternoons. Thank you. 

Canteen  

The Canteen is now operational  for online  orders 

only and we have extended the online  ordering to      

recess as well. Orders need to be made using the 

QKR app. The days you can place orders are 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  If you are not 

registered with the QKR app please contact the 

Front Office for information regarding this. 

Book Club Issue 4 

Issue 4 Book Club catalogues have been sent 
home and orders are due no later than Friday 19 
June.  

We strongly advise families to order online via 
Book Club LOOP OR by card at the Front      
Office. 

The Scholastic Book Club Parent Portal can be 
accessed by visiting:                                              
https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-
club-parents/. 

Community News Attendance 

https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/
https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/

